




February 19, 2103

Marika Nell
Chair, Student Sustainability Committee


[bookmark: _GoBack]I recently received funding from SSC for two related education projects. One of them is developing a sustainability resource for K-12 teachers.  My budget proposal for this was $2,000; with $1,000 to fund students to work on the project and $1,000 to pay myself to finish it.  I’ve solicited students to work on the project and have more interest than I anticipated and would like to have the option of spending more of the money ($1,000 to $2,000) to fund students. I’m not really all that concerned about getting paid myself to finish up the project in the end.  So I would like to formally request making this change in the budget, that is, flexibility in spending the money to pay students and/or myself from the $2,000.   Thank you.


Sincerely, 


Sheila Dean
Curriculum and Instruction

